The Niagara Regional Police Service wants to know
how you stay safe in your community.

Draw us a holiday themed picture of how you
stay safe in your community for a chance to win a
special prize pack and have your art featured

on the NRPS holiday greeting card!

The deadline for submission: November 1, 2024

For full contest and submission details, visit

niagarapolice.ca
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